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Weekly Newsletter 
Hello Parents, 

Whew! It has been quite the week here at Westbrook Park Elementary. We began 
by reading about the upcoming Super bowl and completing playoff brackets, 
with the students learning about each team. They then made their pick for the 
winner of the big game. I will send the brackets home with them on Monday after 
we see who picked correctly. The recipe page was met with mixed reviews, but it 
may be worth checking out if you plan on cooking this weekend for the big game. 
This week also saw an extremely cold day on Thursday with a delay. I appreciate 
your support as we do everything we can to make sure the students are safe 
during this bitter cold weather. Finally, I want to remind you that Progress Notes 
were in your child’s backpack yesterday. As always, feel free to contact me with 
any questions you may have. The students continue to work hard each day, and I 
hope the progress note reflects that. Have a wonderful weekend and stay warm! 
 
Sincerely,  
Jason Gonzalez 
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President’s Day 
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